Message from Dave:
Happy Holidays and best wishes for a happy and prosperous new year!
As we wrap up 2023, we celebrate with our clients the issuance of a number of new STCs that are enabling a streamlined installation of new products into existing aircraft that providing expanded functionality, safety and operational benefits. We are excited that our ODA services are now available to expedite the approval and issuance of STCs, further bringing value to our valued customers.
Most importantly, we are pleased that you, our customers, rely on Peregrine to serve your engineering and certification needs. We look forward to 2024 and opportunities to work with you.
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